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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 8:52 AM


To: Howard.Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Maria Rea


Subject: FYI -- Latest version of Delta measures.


Attached docs are same as what we discussed yesterday; I haven't yet made revisions based on that discussion.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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